
 
 

 
 

Friday 18
th
 May 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 6 
 

Just a reminder that we are going to the field 
in the morning for some fun, so please ensure 
your child is dressed appropriately in red/white 
and blue clothing and sensible footwear like 
trainers. Please remember to bring a sun hat 
and apply suncream before school.  
 

Children must have a filled water bottle [no 
juice please] and they will return to school in 
time for normal lunchtime arrangements. 
 

Children will also be required to bring in their 
party food for the afternoon. 
 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Year 6 Team 


